Newport Church of England Junior School
Avenue Road, Newport, Shropshire, TF10 7EA







Tel: 01952 386600  E-mail: A3082@telford.gov.uk Website: www.newportjuniorschool.org.uk

Tuesday 16th May 2017
Dear Parents,

I am writing to advise you that we have been notified that on Thursday 18th May Newport CE Junior School will be inspected through SIAMS: the Statutory Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools.  We will be welcoming our Inspector, Reverend Morris, into school for the day.

The inspection will take a very similar format to our recent OFSTED inspection including observations, pupil voice and interviews with staff, Governors and parents.  There will be a judgment made on the school as a result of her findings.  The final report will take around two weeks to be published and we will then send this out to you.

Thank you for your continued support for the team here at Newport CE Junior School.

Best wishes

Mrs Moody

Head teacher

Head teacher: Mrs Nicola Moody MA PGCE
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